
April 6, 1994 

 

Mr. George Dorsey 

General Manager 

Alcoholics Anonymous World Services, Inc. 

PO Box 459 

Grand Central Station 

New York, NY 10163 

 

Dear Mr. Dorsey, 

 We have received your letter of March 28.  Our group will be 

considering your requests. 

 Before addressing the other matters, we want to make it clear that we 

do not understand your copyright position with regard to the 12x12.  We 

have not published it yet, only to avoid controversy and ensure unity. 

 It will be helpful to our discussion if you can furnish us with what you 

are referring to as "(our) prior consent" in reference to the use of 

ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS on the cover of our book.  We do not 

believe we have ever agreed not to use the proper title of the book. 

 We placed a disclaimer concerning the gray areas in response to your 

written concerns regarding creating confusion.  It will not appear in future 

editions, sorry if we misunderstood you. 

 Finally, any sale of the MINI EDITION in Canada has been 

inadvertent.  IWS has been growing very rapidly and given our purposeful 

lack of organization we don't know where all the books end up.  We can 

assure you though, that we intend for all sales to originate in the U.S. 

 

Yours in love and service, 

 

Leona T., Sec 

IWS Group of Alcoholics Anonymous 

PO Box 1212 

Croton Falls   NY  10519-1212 


